
Commissioner Mixon to Host a Community Meeting on Thursday, 

April 8, 2021 at Okaloosa County Administration Building 

Shalimar, Florida 

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that 

Commissioner Paul Mixon will be hosting a Community Meeting on 

Thursday, April 8, 2021 at the Okaloosa County Administration Building, 

located at 1250 N. Eglin Parkway, Shalimar, FL 32579.   The meeting will 

begin at 5:00 pm.  The purpose of the gathering will be to discuss issues 

relating to health and human services offered within Okaloosa County.  

Multiple members of the Board of County Commission may attend and 

participate in the discussions.  The public is welcomed to attend. 

 

 

 

 

 


